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NOTE FROM THE PERMANENT MISSION OF PERU ON THE PLACE AND DATE 
OF THE FORTIETH REGULAR SESSION OF THE GENERAL ASSEMBLY
OF THE ORGANIZATION OF AMERICAN STATES
Permanent Mission of Peru
to the
Organization of American States
Note No. 7-5-M/488

The Permanent Mission of Peru to the Organization of American States presents its compliments to the Chair of the Permanent Council and has the honor to convey the Government of Peru’s interest in hosting the fortieth regular session of the General Assembly of the Organization of American States, from June 6 to 8, 2010.

Peru, a founding member of the OAS, has since its inception supported the process of hemispheric integration and political dialogue, placing special emphasis on the promotion of regional peace and security, friendship, good neighborliness, the peaceful settlement of disputes, international solidarity, and development cooperation, with individuals and their inherent dignity at the heart of all our efforts to achieve hemispheric unity with democracy and liberty.

In this connection, the Permanent Mission of Peru kindly asks the Chair of the Permanent Council to include the item “Fortieth regular session of the OAS General Assembly” on the order of business of the next meeting of the Permanent Council, in order to submit to the Council for consideration the proposal by the Government of Peru to hold that event in Lima on the dates indicated.

The Permanent Mission of Peru to the Organization of American States avails itself of this opportunity to renew to the Chair of the Permanent Council the assurances of its highest consideration.  

Washington, D.C., August 3, 2009
Chair of the Permanent Council
Organization of American States
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